
 

 

Wow – so many aces! 39 in fact…and 7 from Bonnie Doon alone. Each player receives a 
commemorative shirt, bottle of wine and certificate with the compliments of St Hallett 
Wines. Congratulations everyone! 

NAME CLUB WHERE HOLE-IN-ONE WAS 
ACHIEVED 

Masami Urasaki Asquith Golf Club 
Paul Kerswill Asquith Golf Club 
Mark Hammond Asquith Golf Club 
Sandy Dunn Bonnie Doon Golf Club 
Fraser Stowers Bonnie Doon Golf Club 
Richard Palmer Bonnie Doon Golf Club 
Noel O’Kelly Bonnie Doon Golf Club 
John Beaton Bonnie Doon Golf Club 
Lachie Burke Bonnie Doon Golf Club 
Stephen Pike Bonnie Doon Golf Club 
Thomas Winterburn Easts Leisure & Golf 
Wayne Clements Easts Leisure & Golf 
Bob Gorman Forster Tuncurry Golf Club 
Jackie Cush Forster Tuncurry Golf Club 
John Cook Kogarah Golf Club 
Jeff Waller Kogarah Golf Club 
Clem Pye Marrickville Golf Club 
John Carlton Muree Golf Club 
Arjha Levonpera Nelson Bay Golf Club 
Jill Rowland Nelson Bay Golf Club 
Bill May Northbridge Golf Club 
Ross Del-Grande Northbridge Golf Club 
Faye Dunn Northbridge Golf Club 
Laith Barnouti Oatlands Golf Club 
Jackson Upton Palm Beach Golf Club 
Peter Bourne Palm Beach Golf Club 
Martin Ryan Palm Beach Golf Club 
Shuri Yasuda-Hines Penrith Golf Club 
John White Russell Vale Golf Club 
Christopher Evers Stonecutters Ridge Golf Club 
John Gill Tamworth Golf Club 
Alan Hooper Tamworth Golf Club 
Matthew Gibson The Ridge Golf Club 
John Phyland Tuross Head Country Club 
Peter Blake Woolooware Golf Club 
Brian Shipway Woolooware Golf Club 



NAME CLUB WHERE HOLE-IN-ONE WAS 
ACHIEVED 

John Clarke Woolooware Golf Club 
Errol Pope Woolooware Golf Club 
Fred Wickham Wyong Golf Club 

 

And a very special hole-in-one was scored a few weeks ago at Finley Golf Club, which is 
located approximately 140km west of Albury. 

Annie Wood, who had only recently returned to golf after many, many months of enduring 
treatment for Breast Cancer, had a hole-in-one on the 6th hole! 

There was much frivolity in the club house with members joining Annie in her 
celebrations. 

As Janet Delmenico said, “we all admire Annie for the determination and the positivity she 
has shown in the last months”. 

Well said Janet, and huge congratulations to Annie! 

 

 


